
You’re Invited to  
Christ the King School 

Where 
“Our Past is Our Future” 

Celebrating our Faith and History 

 

    Annual      
    General 
    Meeting 
 

Wednesday, October 30, 2013 
7:00 pm 

In the Lennox Hall 
Coffee and Dainties will be served 

 
The AGM is open to all members of our CTK School and Parish.  

It is a great opportunity to ask questions, voice your concerns, and  
learn about the Board of Directors and  

how you can become involved in the CTK community activities. 
 

“Volunteers Do Not Necessarily Have the Time; They Have the Heart”- Elizabeth Andrew 
  

We encourage you to attend and are looking forward to seeing you!  
Child care will be made available in the Gymnasium for those parents needing it. 


